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Public Health Division 

Center for Health Protection, Drinking Water Services 

Tina Kotek, Governor

20 February 2025 
 
           sent by email only 
Ken Hick 
Sunset Lake RV Park 
PO Box 16756 
Portland Oregon 97292 
 
Re: Well #2 – L150188 
 Sunset Lake RV Park  –  WS # 00933 
 Final Approval – PR # 160-2023 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hick: 
 
On 18 September 2024 our office received the initial sampling from the new Well #2. A few 
weeks earlier we received confirmation that the above project was completed according to 
the plans submitted and conditions set forth in the conditional approval letter on 29 March 
2024. Be sure to check back with me about the sampling schedules online this autumn so 
we can reduce the sampling frequency significantly. 
 
Final approval is issued at this time, and the facility is approved for use.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to call me at 971.201.6428. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Pete Farrelly, PE 
Regional Engineer 
Drinking Water Services 
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